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European NGOs HoId
Verification Workshop

Under the aegis of the Peace Research
Institute Frankfurt (PRIF), a number of
European Non-Governmental Organiza-
tions (NGOs) hosted a unique workshop
on Verification in London, England from
November 30 to December 2, 1988.
Titled "Workshop on Verification of
Nuclear and Conventional Arms Reduc-
tions," this meeting brought together
more than 100 speciallsts fromn a dozen
European and North Amnerican countries.
Although technical in their thrust, discus-
sions ranged from an assessment of the
experience gained thus far from the
Implemnentation of verification provisions
of the Intermediate-Range Nuclear Force
(INF> Treaty to problems llkely to be
addressed in the development of signifi-
cant conventional arms agreement in
Europe. The co-chalrrnen of the three-
day workshop were Dr. Jurgen Altmann
of the PRIF and Dr. Tom Kibble of the
Blackett Laboratory, Imperlal College,
London.

based set of significant issues. To a
large degree, this apparent agreement
can be said to be a product of the new
Soviet policy which, by and large, now
parallel s the Western approach to arms
control negotiations in general anid
verification in particular. Glasnost flot-
withstanding, however, it will be at the
negotiating table that words wilI have to
be transiated into definitive deeds.

The organizers of this workshop can
be jointly proud of its resuits. The
meeting succeeded in bringing together

governmental, NGO and private sector
representatives from East and West in a
common dialogue bereft of the histrionics
and preconceptions sometimes
assocîated with such ventures. The
published resuits of the workshop will
constitute a significant contribution to a
deeper understanding of the issues
involved in effective verification. This
workshop itself serves as a very positive
example of the useful role whlch NGOs
cen play in the overal process of arms
coritrol and disarmament. 13
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